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   Date – 20th February, 2024 

 

EMPOWEING FINANCE: BUDGET PAR CHARCHA 

Academic Year: 2023-24 

 

Name of Event: Empowering Finance; Budget Par Charcha 

Organizing Unit: Arthonomics-the Economics Society of MAIMS 

Date of the Event: February 20th ,2024 

Time of the Event: 12:30 pm Onwards 

Location: Seminar hall, 9th floor, 9th Block 

Number of Students participated: 38 

 

‘Arthnomics-the economics society of MAIMS’ successfully planned and 

organised an event on the discussion of the interim budget 2024, “Empowering 

Finance; Budget Par Charcha” on February 20th,2024 for the students. The 

event was organised for students to have a deeper comprehension of the budget 

through insightful conversation on the interim budget 2024. 

 

The event started by the warm welcome from the anchors of the event, Gopesh 

Lama and Palak Sharma, to Dr. Gaurav Aggarwal, HOD, Department of 

Economics, Ms. Saloni Arora, Miss. Kamna Vaid, Miss. Sakshi Gupta, Miss 

Diksha Goel and all the students. 

They gave a brief overview of the subject and discussed the discussion's subtopics 

with the attendees. The budget's principal features were spoken about. Attendees 



engaged in a constructive debate regarding the nation's present economic 

situation while fervently responding to all of the hosts' queries.  

 

Economic policies, including capital and revenue expenditures, foreign 

investments, tax collection, and other government policies, were covered 

during the brainstorming session to enable guests gain a better 

understanding of the state of the country's economy.  

 

Following the exchange of views regarding the various policies, Dr. Gaurav 

Aggarwal posed some interesting questions to the students in an effort to 

stimulate meaningful conversation and further the topic. Some students looked 

more willing than others to share their ideas and opinions.  

 

Everyone who took part did so with tremendous enthusiasm. Everyone learned 

something from the occasion. A vote of gratitude was held to acknowledge the 

professors' and participants' invaluable contributions. Every participant gave 

their all during the symposium, which was an enormous success. 

 

 



 

Discussion on budget in progress 

 

Teachers making sure that the session is insightful 



 

A successful and fruitful session. 


